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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of The Mineral 

Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 12:55 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: * New Closing Time *

 

  

 

 

The Auction Closes Thursday! 
 

Over Two Dozen Beautiful Mineral Specimens! 

 
Due to some unfortunate technical issues 
with our servers which has cost us several 
bidding days, the auction closing has been 

extended to this Thursday at 9 PM. The clock 
will be changed to reflect the new closing time 

and all bidding can continue until that time. 
 

* I am accepting all reasonable offers *  

 

Good luck to all bidders!  
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To Browse the Auction and Place Bids, Click the Button Below! 
 

Visit the Auction  

  

 

 

  

The Mineral Gallery and Exceptional Minerals 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 

PO Box 91448 . Mobile, AL 36691 . 251-648-0541 
 

 

    

 

  

The Mineral Gallery | PO Box 91448, Mobile, AL 36691  

Unsubscribe dbarthelmy@webmineral.com  
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Try email marketing for free today!  

 

 

 


